
To the Clerk and Parish Councillors, 
Hope you have all had a marvellous Christmas and New Year. 
We have had confirmation from SGN that the ground 
investigation work they had planned to do before Christmas is 
now due to be carried out towards the end of January (likely 
w/c 23rd Jan). We are posting out notification letters as attached 
to around 230 properties in the area who the works are more 
likely to have any direct impact on. Just to confirm – SGN will 
not be doing any highway works as part of this job at this time – 
all work is on private land and will be with the agreement of the 
owner. 
  
With regards to the future ground investigation works in the 
area – we are expecting Western Power Distribution to be doing 
some works in the next couple of months (around 3 holes) and 
we will notify you as soon as we have more details from them. 
HS2 will also be starting its own programme of ground 
investigations in the area this year, which are not currently 
expected to start until March. 
  
Charlotte Hewes | Engagement Manager, Community 
Relations | HS2 Ltd	


